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Dear Parents, 

We wanted to get in touch with you about the health of your child during 

the coronavirus pandemic with some information of what to do if your child 

is ill  - whatever the cause. 

We know that children can get coronavirus, but they seem to get it less 

often than adults, and it's usually less serious. With the rate of cases of 

COVID-19 at a high level in York at present, it is likely that some children 

will catch the virus, but in the vast majority of cases this will not lead to any 

worrying symptoms. 

Symptoms to look out for  

The main symptoms of coronavirus in children are: 

�x a high temperature 
�x a new, continuous cough �± this means coughing a lot, for more than 

an hour, or 3 or more coughing episodes in 24 hours 
�x a loss or change to sense of smell or taste �± this means they cannot 

smell or taste anything, or things smell or taste different to normal 

What to do if your child has any of the main symptoms of 
coronavirus:  

1. Get a test to check if they have coronavirus as soon as possible 
(www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test ) 

2. You, your child and anyone else you live with should stay at home 
and not have visitors until you get the test result �± only leave your 
home to have the test 
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